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ASHA Reports 1965
Interfaces Between Second Language Acquisition and Language Testing Research
Lyle F. Bachman 1998 Second language acquisition (SLA) and language testing
(LT) research have largely been viewed as distinct areas of inquiry in applied
linguistics. This book provides a fresh look at areas of common interest to
both SLA and LT research, and ways in which research in these two areas of
applied linguistics can be fruitfully integrated.
Georgetown University Round Table on Languages and Linguistics (GURT) 1992:
Language, Communication, and Social Meaning James E. Alatis 1993-10-01 This
volume, based on the forty-third annual Georgetown University Round Table,
covers a variety of topics ranging from the relationship of language and
philosophy; through language policy; to discourse analysis.
Linguistic Disorders and Pathologies Gerhard Blanken 1993-01-01 This series of
HANDBOOKS OF LINGUISTICS AND COMMUNICATION SCIENCE is designed to illuminate a
field which not only includes general linguistics and the study of linguistics
as applied to specific languages, but also covers those more recent areas which
have developed from the increasing body of research into the manifold forms of
communicative action and interaction. For "classic" linguistics there appears
to be a need for a review of the state of the art which will provide a
reference base for the rapid advances in research undertaken from a variety of
theoretical standpoints, while in the more recent branches of communication
science the handbooks will give researchers both an verview and orientation. To
attain these objectives, the series will aim for a standard comparable to that
of the leading handbooks in other disciplines, and to this end will strive for
comprehensiveness, theoretical explicitness, reliable documentation of data and
findings, and up-to-date methodology. The editors, both of the series and of
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the individual volumes, and the individual contributors, are committed to this
aim. The languages of publication are English, German, and French. The main aim
of the series is to provide an appropriate account of the state of the art in
the various areas of linguistics and communication science covered by each of
the various handbooks; however no inflexible pre-set limits will be imposed on
the scope of each volume. The series is open-ended, and can thus take account
of further developments in the field. This conception, coupled with the
necessity of allowing adequate time for each volume to be prepared with the
necessary care, means that there is no set time-table for the publication of
the whole series. Each volume will be a self-contained work, complete in
itself. The order in which the handbooks are published does not imply any rank
ordering, but is determined by the way in which the series is organized; the
editor of the whole series enlist a competent editor for each individual
volume. Once the principal editor for a volume has been found, he or she then
has a completely free hand in the choice of co-editors and contributors. The
editors plan each volume independently of the others, being governed only by
general formal principles. The series editor only intervene where questions of
delineation between individual volumes are concerned. It is felt that this
(modus operandi) is best suited to achieving the objectives of the series,
namely to give a competent account of the present state of knowledge and of the
perception of the problems in the area covered by each volume.
Communicative Disorders Julie G. McAfee Kenneth G. Shipley 2013-12-11
The Oxford Handbook of Deaf Studies, Language, and Education Marc Marschark
2010-12-14 The field of deaf studies, language, and education has grown
dramatically over the past forty years. From work on the linguistics of sign
language and parent-child interactions to analyses of school placement and the
the mapping of brain function in deaf individuals, research across a range of
disciplines has greatly expanded not just our knowledge of deafness and the
deaf, but also the very origins of language, social interaction, and thinking.
In this updated edition of the landmark original volume, a range of
international experts present a comprehensive overview of the field of deaf
studies, language, and education. Written for students, practitioners, and
researchers, The Oxford Handbook of Deaf Studies, Language, and Education,
Volume 1, is a uniquely ambitious work that has altered both the theoretical
and applied landscapes. Pairing practical information with detailed analyses of
what works, why, and for whom-all while banishing the paternalism that once
dogged the field-this first of two volumes features specially-commissioned,
updated essays on topics including: language and language development, hearing
and speech perception, education, literacy, cognition, and the complex
cultural, social, and psychological issues associated with deaf and hard-ofhearing individuals. The range of these topics shows the current state of
research and identifies the opportunites and challenges that lie ahead.
Combining historical background, research, and strategies for teaching and
service provision, the two-volume Oxford Handbook of Deaf Studies, Language,
and Education stands as the benchmark reference work in the field of deaf
studies.
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Issues in the Assessment of Bilinguals Virginia C. Mueller Gathercole
2013-09-27 This book discusses key issues surrounding the evaluation of
language abilities and proficiency in multilingual speakers. It brings together
researchers working on bilingual and multilingual children in a variety of
multilingual settings and is essential reading for anyone assessing performance
and multilingualism.
The ETS Test Collection Catalog: Tests for special populations 1986
Solutions for the Assessment of Bilinguals Virginia C. Mueller Gathercole
2013-09-27 Solutions for the Assessment of Bilinguals presents innovative
solutions for the evaluation of language abilities and proficiency in
multilingual speakers – and by extension, the evaluation of their cognitive and
academic abilities. This volume brings together researchers working in a
variety of bilingual settings to discuss critical matters central to the
assessment of bilingual children and adults. The studies include typically
developing bilingual children, bilingual children who may be at risk for
language impairments, bilingual and multilingual children and adults found in
classrooms, and second-language learners in childhood and adulthood. The
contributions propose a variety of ways of assessing performance and abilities
in the face of the multiple issues that complicate the best interpretation of
test performance.
Communicative Competence Approaches to Language Proficiency Assessment Charlene
Rivera 1984
TExES Bilingual Education Supplemental (164) Book + Online Luis A. Rosado
2017-10-23 Teacher candidates seeking certification to become bilingual
teachers in Texas public schools must take the TExES Bilingual Education
Supplemental (164) test. This REA test guide provides extensive coverage of the
exam’s four competencies. In addition to a thorough review, the book features a
diagnostic test and full-length practice test that deal with every type of
question, subject area, and skill tested on the exam. Both tests are also
available online for timed testing conditions, automatic scoring, and instant
feedback on every question to help teacher candidates zero in on the topics
that give them trouble now, so they can succeed on test day -- Provided by the
publisher.
Chicano Psychology Joe L. Martinez, Jr. 2013-10-22 Chicano Psychology, Second
Edition consists of five parts, separating a total of 19 chapters, beginning
with a brief overview of the history of psychology, first in Spain, and then in
pre-Columbian Mexico. This overview is followed by a few summary statements of
the transportation of psychology from Spain to Mexico, and the eventual
development of psychology as an academic discipline in modern Mexico. This
edition tackles the developments within Chicano psychology. Subsequent chapters
focus on foundations for a Chicano psychology, sociocultural variability,
psychological disorder among Chicanos, and social psychology. Last three
chapters examine bilingualism from the standpoint of several issues involving
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Chicanos. This book will be of interest to both scientist and student working
in the areas of cross-cultural psychology, race relations, psychological
anthropology, Chicano studies, and bilingual education.
The ETS Test Collection Catalog: Achievement tests and measurement devices
Educational Testing Service. Test Collection 1993 The major source of
infornmation on the availability of standardized tests. -- Wilson Library
BulletinCovers commercially available standardized tests and hard-to-locate
research instruments.
The ETS Test Collection Catalog: Achievement tests and measurement devices 1986
Resources in Education 1995
Ethnoperspectives in Bilingual Education Research Raymond V. Padilla 1979
Cognitive and Linguistic Analyses of Test Performance Roy O. Freedle 1987
Language Testing in Practice Lyle F. Bachman 1996-09-19 This book relates
language testing practice to current views of communicative language teaching
and testing. It builds on the theoretical background expounded in Bachman's
Fundamental Considerations in Language Testing and examines the design,
planning, and organization of tests. The book is divided into three sections
which discuss 1) objectives and expectations, the context of language testing,
and the abilities to be tested; 2) the process of test development, including
blueprints, resources, operationalization, and scoring methods; and 3) ten
examples which illustrate the principles discussed in Parts One and Two.
The MIT Encyclopedia of Communication Disorders Massachusetts Institute of
Technology 2004 This volume offers almost 200 detailed entries covering the
entire range of communication and speech disorders in children and adults, from
basic science to clinical diagnosis. It is divided into four sections that
reflect the standard categories with the field: voice, speech, language and
hearing.
Language and Literacy Development Linda I. Rosa-Lugo 2020-04-03 Language and
Literacy Development: English Learners with Communication Disorders, from
Theory to Application, Second Edition brings you the most useful, up-to-date
information on best practices for English learners (ELs) with communication
disorders from a variety of backgrounds—how to conduct assessment,
intervention, and progress monitoring. The first edition of this text gave a
comprehensive overview of the theory and practice of serving ELs with
communication disorders, and the second edition is expanded to show the nuts
and bolts of how to meet ELs’ needs and how professionals can support their
success at school. This text emphasizes collaboration between speech-language
pathology (SLP) and English for speakers of other languages (ESOL)
professionals. More importantly, it shows how to apply the knowledge and
implement the mechanics and practicalities of assessment, intervention, and
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progress monitoring. New to the Second Edition: * Updated EL and EL with
communication disorders demographics and legislation. * An innovative
assessment/intervention/monitoring (AIM) framework geared toward language
proficiency development and academic content expansion of ELs with
communication disorders. * Research-based and proficiency-level appropriate
pedagogical interventions and recommendations for implementing effective
assessments that support English learners with communication disorders in their
language and content growth. * Updated information on commonly used assessments
used by speech-language pathologists to identify/determine disability.
Disclaimer: Please note that ancillary content (such as documents, audio, and
video, etc.) may not be included as published in the original print version of
this book.
Multilingual Aspects of Signed Language Communication and Disorder David
Quinto-Pozos 2014-01-29 This book provides a synthesis of work on communication
disorders of child and adult users of signed languages. The chapters
investigate linguistic impairments caused by deficits in visual processing and
motor movements, as well as neurological decline. The volume also contains indepth descriptions of child language acquisition in the signed modality and
suggestions about how signed languages might guard against communication
disorder.
The Oxford Handbook of Aphasia and Language Disorders Anastasia M. Raymer 2018
The Oxford Handbook of Aphasia and Language Disorders' integrates neural and
cognitive perspectives, providing a comprehensive overview of the complex
language and communication impairments that arise in individuals with acquired
brain damage.
Encyclopedia of Survey Research Methods Paul J. Lavrakas 2008-09-12 In
conjunction with top survey researchers around the world and with Nielsen Media
Research serving as the corporate sponsor, the Encyclopedia of Survey Research
Methods presents state-of-the-art information and methodological examples from
the field of survey research. Although there are other "how-to" guides and
references texts on survey research, none is as comprehensive as this
Encyclopedia, and none presents the material in such a focused and approachable
manner. With more than 600 entries, this resource uses a Total Survey Error
perspective that considers all aspects of possible survey error from a costbenefit standpoint.
Bilingual Educational Publications in Print 1983
Thinking and Learning Skills S. F. Chipman 2013-09-05 "First Published in 1985,
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company."
Language Development George V. Iwald 2008 Language development is a process
that starts early in human life, when a person begins to acquire language by
learning it as it is spoken and by mimicry. Children's language development
moves from simplicity to complexity. Infants start without language. Yet by
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four months of age, babies can read lips and discriminate speech sounds.
Usually, language starts off as recall of simple words without associated
meaning, but as children age, words acquire meaning, and connections between
words are formed. In time, sentences start to form as words are joined together
to create logical meaning. As a person gets older, new meanings and new
associations are created and vocabulary increases as more words are learned.
Infants use their bodies, vocal cries and other preverbal vocalisations to
communicate their wants, needs and dispositions. Even though most children
begin to vocalise and eventually verbalise at various ages and at different
rates, they learn their first language without conscious instruction from
parents or caretakers. It is a seemingly effortless task that grows
increasingly difficult with age. Of course, before any learning can begin, the
child must be biologically and socially mature enough. This book presents
recent important research in the field from around the world.
Speech and Language Disorders in Bilinguals Alfredo Ardila 2007 During the last
years a significant number of papers, books, and monographs devoted to speech
and language impairments in bilingual children have been published. Different
aspects and questions have been approached and today we have a relatively good
understanding of the specific characteristics of the speech and language
difficulties potentially observed in bilingual and multilingual children. This
interest has been significantly resulted from the potential developmental and
educational consequences of bilingualism. Our understanding of the
communication disorders in adult populations is notoriously more limited, even
though over 50% of the adult population can speak at least another language in
addition to his/her native language. That simply means that over 50% of the
communication disorders observed in adults are bilingual speech and language
disorders: bilingual aphasias, bilingual dementias, bilingual stuttering, etc.
This book was written with the specific purpose of filling this gap. The major
purpose of this book has been to integrate the state of the art on the
different aspects of the communication disorders observed in adult bilinguals.
The book is organised in such a way that an integrated perspective of
bilingualism is presented: from the normal conditions to the pathology; from
the clinical descriptions to the rehabilitation issues; from the biological
factors to the cultural variables.
Multicultural School Psychology Competencies Danielle Martines 2008-07-08 This
unique guidebook is specifically designed with useful multicultural
applications aimed at practice-based school psychology. The text compiles an
informational and instructional array of helpful "hands-on" checklists, reviews
of some of the most current cultural literature applicable to best practices,
and provides guided steps to take in various practice-based situations.
Multicultural School Psychology Competencies: A Practical Guide is practicebased, culture-sensitive, and intended for the multicultural competency
preparation of psychologists-in-training and in practice as well as other
professionals working with diverse children and youth in schools and other
educational settings.
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Language Proficiency L.A. Arena 2013-06-29 Louis A. Arena University of
Delaware Newark, DE This monograph contains select, revised, and invited papers
which deal with the topic, Language Proficiency: Defining, Teaching, and
Testing. This topic was the theme of the eighth annual symposium held at the
University of Delaware. The papers contained in this volume are invited papers
or were originally scheduled for presentation and/or presented at the eighth
annual Delaware Symposium on Language Studies. The papers combine research con
ducted in the areas of teaching, testing, and defining second language pro
ficiency within the profession of applied linguistics. They are divided into
three principal sections: "Applied Linguistics and Language Pro ficiency",
"Language Proficiency in Reading and Writing", and "Testing for Language
Proficiency". In Part I, Paul Angelis' "Applied Linguistics: Realities and
Projections re the Teaching Profession'; sketches a historical portrait of
Applied Linguistics, its definition, presence, and role in the profession that
teaches second language proficiency. Angelis concludes that Applied Linguistics
is still a young discipline in terms of substance, organization, and strategy,
and that these three components will determine the prospects for the future of
applied linguistics re the teaching profession. The next six papers address the
issue of second language proficiency from various points of view. Kensaku
Yoshida's essay "Knowing vs Believing vs Feeling: Studies on Japanese
Bilinguals" concludes that some Japanese bilinguals are actually not
necessarily bilingual because they very often face problems requiring other
kinds of proficiency, i. e.
Foundations of Bilingual Education and Bilingualism Colin Baker 2017-02-22 The
sixth edition of this bestselling textbook has been substantially revised and
updated to provide a comprehensive introduction to bilingualism and bilingual
education in the 21st century. Written in a compact and clear style, the book
covers all the crucial issues in bilingualism at individual, group and societal
levels. Updates to the new edition include: • Greater attention to
technological advances and global trends impacting and impacted by
bilingualism. • New trends and issues in bilingual education, including recent
research on the effectiveness of different types of bilingual education. •
Issues in the assessment of bilinguals. • The latest thinking on identity and
bilingualism. • Recent developments in brain imaging research. • Discussion of
the latest terms in bilingualism research including dynamic bilingualism,
translanguaging, transliteracy and superdiversity, in addition to an enhanced
look at multilingualism. Students and instructors will benefit from new
features including: • A comprehensive glossary. • A condensed and updated
bibliography. • Updated international examples of policy, research and
practice. • The addition of web resources and discussion questions. • Fully
revised study activities and recommended reading.
Progress in Clinical Neurosciences Deepu Banerji 2011-12-27 This volume of
Progress in Clinical Neurosciences follows the tradition of selecting topics
likely to be of common interest to neurosurgeons, neurophysicians and other
neuroscientists. Cutting-edge research and knowledge has been provided on
neurogenetics, cognitive neuropsychology for aphasia and
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magnetoencephalography. The management of diffuse low-grade gliomas and
aggressive and recurrent meningiomas has been updated. Reviews on lumbar
arthroplasty and asymptomatic tethered cord highlight differing opinions. The
chapters on Rating scales in neurosciences, Cerebral dominance and
Neuromuscular disorders in the critical care unit present cross-disciplinary
aspects.
Teaching English as a Second Language Angela L. Carrasquillo 2013-10-15 First
Published in 1994. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
Dictionary Use in Foreign Language Writing Exams Martin East 2008-07-30 This
book provides an in-depth analysis of what happens when intermediate level
learners of a foreign language use a bilingual dictionary when writing.
Dictionaries are frequently promoted to people learning a foreign language.
Nevertheless, teachers often talk about their students’ inability to use
dictionaries properly, especially when they write, and this can be problematic.
This book paints a comprehensive picture of the differences a dictionary makes
and brings out the implications for language learning, teaching, and testing
practices. It draws on research in which participants in three studies took
writing tests in two test conditions – with and without a dictionary. They were
also asked what they thought about the two test types. Their performances and
opinions were analyzed in a variety of ways. Conclusions from the data
highlight some of the practical issues to be kept in mind if we want to help
foreign language learners to use bilingual dictionaries effectively when
writing.
Assessment of Communication Disorders in Adults, Second Edition M. N. Hegde
2016-12-20
Improving Testing For English Language Learners Rebecca Kopriva 2011-02-23 More
than any book to date, this one provides a comprehensive approach to designing,
building, implementing and interpreting test results that validly measure the
academic achievement of English language learners. It scaffolds the entire
process of test development and implementation and discusses essential
intervention points. The book provides the type of evidence-based guidance
called for in federal mandates such as the NCLB legislation. Key features of
this important new book include the following... Comprehensive – This book
recommends methods for properly including ELLs throughout the entire test
development process, addressing all essential steps from planning, item writing
and reviews to analyses and reporting. Breadth and Depth of Coverage– Coverage
includes discussion of the key issues, explanations and detailed instructions
at each intervention point. Research Focus – All chapters include an extensive
review of current research. Emerging Trends – The chapters summarize guidance
appropriate for innovative computer-based assessments of the future as well as
the paper-and-pencil tests of today. This book is appropriate for anyone
concerned with the development and implementation of fair and accurate testing
programs for English language learners. This includes university based
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researchers, testing personel at the federal, state and local levels, teachers
interested in better assessing their diverse student populations and those
involved in the testing industry. It is also appropriate for instructors
teaching undergraduate and graduate courses devoted to testing the full range
of students in todays schools.
Resources in Vocational Education 1979
Aphasia and Related Neurogenic Communication Disorders Ilias Papathanasiou
2011-11-11 This book covers topics in aphasia, motor speech disorders, and
dementia. Organized by symptom rather than syndrome, this text provides a
foundation for understanding the disorders and learning how to apply basic
theory to clinical practice in the development of rehabilitation objectives.
This texts applies a clinical integration of the psychosocial with the
neuropsychological approach in adult language rehabilitation. Written by
international authorities in the field of aphasia and related communication
disorders and based on the ICF framework, this unique text features diverse
contribution covering global issues.
Assessing English Proficiency for University Study J. Read 2015-01-27 This book
focuses on strategies and procedures for assessing the academic language
ability of students entering an English-medium university, so that those with
significant needs can have access to opportunities to enhance their language
skills.
Acquired Aphasia Martha Taylor Sarno 1998-09-09 With chapters containing up to
50 percent new coverage, this book provides a thorough update of the latest
research and development in the area of acquired aphasia. Coverage includes the
symptoms of aphasia, assessment, neuropsychology, the specific linguistic
deficits associated with aphasia, related disorders, recovery, and
rehabilitation. This comprehensive compilation, written by some of the most
knowledgeable workers in the field, provides an authoritative text and
reference for graduate students, clinicians, and researchers. Chapters include
up to 50 percent new coverage Provides update of latest research in the field
Includes writings by the most knowledgeable workers in the field Comprehensive,
exhaustive reference tool
Concerns for Minority Groups in Communication Disorders Fred H. Bess 1986
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